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   NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE RESPONDENTS 
RFP 22-MRILMC/LN 

 
Addendum No. 3 issued February 15, 2022 

 
 

RFI 1: Will there be an Extension on Due dates as it's on Due February 21, 2022 on or before 

2pm EST, a Public holiday? 

 

Response: Responses are now Due February 28, 2022 on or before 12PM EST 

 

RFI 2: Who will be providing Card Reader & Access Control System for Card Reader? Will this 

be in the Scope of the Contractor?  

 

Response: Contractor will provide Boxes and conduits in base bid - then an add option to 

handle things with Johnson Controls 

 

RFI 3: "Chiller Supplied & Installed by Others" & "Hurricane Screen for Chiller Supplied & 

Installed by Others at Site" Is this in Contractor's scope? 

 

Response: Contractor will be in charge of placing and completely connecting the chiller to the 

Modular building ready for GE to connect the MRI to it. Note Clarification- that the 

existing double doors, from the existing building, will be removed and relocated to 

the new location on the south end of the new vestibule 

 

*Evaluation Team Meeting will be held on Thursday March 3rd 11AM at Health Care District Home 

Office* 

 

 

 

     
I acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 3 to RFP 22-MRILMC/LN, dated 2/15/2022. 

 
      ________________________________________________________________  
      (Name of Company)      
      
      ________________________________________________________________  
      (Authorized Representative’s Name)   
 
 ________________________________________________________________ 
 (Dated Signature)  
                                                                                                                                                                      

  


